
July 7,2013 

Kim Marousek, AICP: Director 

Thank you for the letter dated June 28,2013 in which you informed me of the a special permit requested 

by Fifth African Baptist Church in St. Rose, La. I am replying to strongly object to this application. After 

having read the letter of the proposal of these additions enough specific information is not given that I 

can make the proper decisions in this matter. These are some things that deeply concern me, drainage, 

elevations, lighting and traffic affecting the area. 

Sincerely yours, , 

~~/ft./ t--/m//Jb
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Lucille C. Smith 


